aﬂigrams: Surveyor, Oslo

i

Teleph.: 424932 - 42 5291

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Dear Sir,

Oslo, 8th September, 1961.

Tollbugaten 27

M.S. "ADNA".

The Owners have informed us that the

charter contact on this ship ends in June, 1962, and

in view of this they would greatly appreciate post-

ponement of the Special Survey, due in November, for

a period of 12 months. The ship will be drydocked
at Hong Kong at the end of September and a General
Examination can be held there.

If this deferment is granted the Owners

have asked that our Hong Kong Surveyors be informed so

that they are

The Secretary,

London,

aware of The peosition,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
Per

(e vt
( A

“

Lloyd's Req
Foundation

s62be-002672 ~002S

i i

\ -
S LT



»quf i 4 |

ox.
REFORTS

@
e
-
\
X
¥ < ‘
A
i
.
\
{
~
v
1
°
i
¥
. 3
»
) 2 2




